
 
 
 

MISLEADING CLAIMS  
 
 
Lakeridge Health Foundation declares that is does not make claims that cannot be 
upheld or misleading to its donors. It will refrain from using marketing materials or 
making representations that could be misleading. 
 
On May 23, 2013, the Foundation Board of Directors endorsed the AFP Donor Bill of 
Rights.  
 
As members of the Association of Fundraising Professionals, the Foundation subscribes 
to the Code of Ethical Standards. 

 

http://www.afpnet.org/files/ContentDocuments/CodeofEthics.pdf

